
 

 

         10th May 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It gives me enormous pleasure to write and tell you that our 75th anniversary celebration 
was a huge success.   
 
I would like to give a massive thank you to the incredibly hard working ‘Friends of Canon 
Lee’ who managed to raise £1,268.30 from the event and overall have raised around £3,000 
for the school in less than a year.  This is an incredible amount and the school is not only 
grateful for their work but very proud of their achievements so far.  If any other parents are 
interested in supporting the Friends of Canon Lee please contact the school. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff of Canon Lee for their help and 
support at the event and finally to all the community who have in the past and continue to 
support Canon Lee. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs F Johnston 
Associate Headteacher 
 
 
 
           


